
VIRTUAL HOUSE OF FREINDSHIP RESERVATION FORM 

APRIL 23-24, 2021 

There is no cost to have a virtual “booth” in the House of Friendship! 

Clubs are asked to put together a video, pictures, or documents to be uploaded into the Conference 
software.  Presentation to be no longer than 2 minutes. 

Reservations will be accepted through March 19, 2021.  Clubs will be notified once they have 
registered with instructions on the process of uploading their video into Whova by March 31, 2021. 

Club or Organization: ____________________________________________ 

Contact Name:__________________________________________________ 

Contact Phone:__________________________________________________ 

Contact E-Mail:__________________________________________________ 

We will be having a Scavenger Hunt for the House of Friendship!! 
Please tell us a fact that we can use in the Scavenger Hunt that participants can discover when they visit 

your booth!   _________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________ 

Email completed form to Jessica Fleetwood at jbfleetwood1@gmail.com by March 19, 2021. Call Jessica 

at 770-547-2157 with any questions. 
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